
Meet the Executive Team

Marysville Elementary Open House October 5, 2023:  Stop by and meet the
PAC execs in person and get a yummy treat.
 
Do you have a green thumb? Love gardening? Join the Garden Committee.This
year we are fundraising to move/upgrade our garden and are assembling a
team to help.  

Garage Sale for Garden Fundraising: September 23 9am-1pm at the school,  
volunteers will be needed. Donations for the garage sale will be taken at the
School September 21st and 22nd.  

Placing an order with Mabels Label or dropping off some bottles at the Bottle
Depot? You can select Marysville Elementary PAC to help raise money!
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What's Happening 

Our first meeting is Sept 13. Then

meetings will be on the 3rd

Wednesday every month at 6:30 at

the school library or by zoom 

Any question email us at :

marysvillepac@gmail.com
Find us on Facebook  @

MarysvilleElementaryPAC 
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Chair

Nancy Abernethy 
Treasurer 
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Secretary
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